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Please reject HB3103.  The State Forest HCP was developed with years of public 

input, and the courts have upheld Oregon’s right to manage these forests for multiple 

benefits (County of Linn v. State of Oregon). Our representatives in state government 

must stand up for our forests against the timber lobby, who are seeking a way to 

resume unsustainable logging in our forests. 


